
Karnataka University Dharwad 

 

To,  

Dr. N. K. Lokanath 

Professor 

Department of Studies in Physics 

Manasagangotri 

University of Mysore, Mysuru – 570006 

 

Dear Prof. N. K. Lokanath, 

 This letter is to confirm our commitment to collaborate on the research proposed entitled 

“Structural studies of metal complexes”. 

I have a keen interest in the field of study and understanding the the structure of metal complexes and 

to look out for their potent applications.  

I certainly appreciate the value of intelligent integration of information. The proposed research 

directions would help us focus better on the structural studies of the metal complexes and the 

applications in different contexts. Our collaboration with you over the past several years has proved to 

be very important for all of us.  

I look forward to active participation in this research initiative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karnataka University 

Dharwad. 


